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You Choose!

This half term in Nuthatch Nursery, our theme will continue to be ‘You
Choose’, based on the book of the same name. This means we will be

planning following the children’s interests at the point in time. It has been
really lovely to give the children some ownership over their learning this

half term. We have loved the ideas the children have come up with, such as
pirates, animals, princesses, fairy tales and dinosaurs. We shall see what the

next half term brings! 

Ideas for extending learning at home:
We loved learning about pirates last half term. Could you find a pirate
themed story book to share at bed time? Perhaps take a trip to your local
library to see if you can find any more Pirate books too!
Winter arts and craft- can you practice your cutting skills by making some
super snowflakes? Maybe add some white or silver glitter to make them
extra sparkly!
We have been enjoying learning our Little Red Hen story following the
Talk for Writing scheme. Perhaps your child could begin to retell the story
using the actions to their adult at home? 

 


